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Williams Mullen is pleased to announce that it has moved its Charlottesville office to the 3TWENTY3 

building at the heart of downtown Charlottesville, effective April 25, 2022.

The new office address is:

Williams Mullen

323 2nd Street SE

Suite 900

Charlottesville, VA 22902

?Williams Mullen has been part of the Charlottesville community for over 20 years, and we are thrilled to 

be able to serve our clients from such a convenient, inspiring and innovative space that can support our 

continued growth,? said Dave Dallas, the senior partner in the firm?s Charlottesville office.

The building offers excellent amenities including ample parking, rooftop event space and deck, smart 

building technology, unobstructed mountain views, and is in close proximity to Charlottesville?s historic 

Downtown Mall.
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